JAMES T. ALTON MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING

APRIL 18, 2006

The James T. Alton Middle School Site Based Decision-Making Council was called to order at 4:02 PM.  Nicole Kenline served as the Facilitator; Dianne Johnson was the Resource Person.  Those present were Jama P. Bennett, Mary Lou Emerine, Dianne Johnson, Roger Biggs, Anthony McCormick, and Nicole Kenline.

#06-013 - Dianne Johnson made the motion to accepts the minutes from the March 14, 2006 meeting as presented to council, seconded by Mary Lou Emerine.

VOTE:  Consensus/Unanimous

Visitors were welcomed to the meeting.

COMMENTS ON THE AGENDA - None

COMMITTEE REPORTS - Ms. Bennett distributed to council members for minutes from the Accelerated Reader Committee, and the Dress Code Committee for councils review.

Mr. Sutton presented handouts for councils review from the Dress Code Committee Meeting.  Changes made by the committee were presented to council.  The committee chose to remove the stitching remark concerning pants.  Key chains/wallet chains will be changed to read to be worn inside the shirt.  There will be no chains or arm bands worn on dress down days.

#06-0014 – Dianne Johnson made the motion to approves the changes made by the dress code committee, seconded by Nicole Kenline.

VOTE:  Consensus/ Jama Bennett, Mary Lou Emerine, Dianne Johnson, Anthony McCormick, Nicole Kenline in favor of, Roger Biggs abstained.

OLD BUSINESS – An accident report for the past month was distributed to council members for their review during the meeting.  Ms. Bennett asked if there were any questions council hand on the student accident summary.  There were none.

Mary Baptiste presented the proposed budget prepared by the budget committee for the 2006-07 school - year for councils review.  

#06-0015 – Nicole Kenline made the motion to approve the 2006-07-school budget as presented to council, seconded by Anthony McCormick.

VOTE:  Consensus/Unanimous

Ms. Bennett discussed the Schools to Watch Celebration coming up May 1st at 1:00 PM.  Visitors expected will be members of the educational forum on both the state and national levels.  

Ms. Bennett distributed a rough draft of the SBDM policy revisions.  Council members discussed items for revision.  Ms. Bennett will put the recommended changes into policy formant and council will revisit the SBDM policy revisions at the SBDM meeting in May.

NEW BUSINESS – None

PERSONNEL – A posting for a Media Specialist, and a third shift custodian still remains on the HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION JTA website.

The next Site Based Council meeting is scheduled for Tuesday May 9th, 2006 at 4PM.  Mary Lou Emerine will serve as Facilitator; Roger Biggs will serve as Resource Person.

#06-0016 – Mary Lou Emerine made the motion to adjourn; seconded by Dianne Johnson.

VOTE:  Consensus/Unanimous

________________________________                               ____________________________

Jama P. Bennett, Principal                                                  Nicole Kenline, Facilitator

